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TECHNICAL MEETING

Expected output levels from personal stereo players

Date: Thursday 24" March 2011

Venue: National Acoustics Laboratories

Time: 6:30 pm

Speaker: Warwick Williams, National Acoustic Laboratories

There is currently a lot of discussion in the acoustical and hearing health world concerning
the effects of listening to Personal Stereo Players (PSPs) on hearing health. What are the
expected output levels from commonly available players on the Australian market? The
study presented here summarised measurements carried out on multiple player - earphone
combinations. Are they a hazard to hearing health?

“Anyone” is welcome to attend.
Refreshments will be provided.
RSVP FOR CATERING PURPOSES BY
Tuesday 22nd March 2011 to Tracy Gowen by email

tgowen@renzotonin.com.au




